
ATU LOCAL 1756 SCHOOL BUS MEMBERS  
NEED YOUR SUPPORT! 

 
 

FIRST STUDENT ALVORD, CORONA AND NORCO 
SCHOOL BUS DRIVERS/MONITORS ARE NOT BEING 

PAID! 
Contact Gavin Newsom’s office at 916-445-2841 

LET HIM KNOW WHATS AT STAKE! 
WE ARE THE FRONT LINE FOR SCHOOLS 

REOPENING… 
 

Please tell Governor Newsome…….“Public School bus 
transportation employees have continued to receive pay 
during this pandemic, while those working for private 
contractors are not. We demand that all private school bus 
transportation employees be paid while not working and/or 
offered other duties to help us maintain a readily available 
group of qualified and experienced employees who will be 
ready to transport our students once schools open up. Failure 
to do so creates a new risk of not being able to provide reliable 
and safe transportation for students.” 

 


